


“The seeds of rebellion
are always planted in 
hypocrisy.”



THE SERMON ON THE MOUNT



MATTHEW CHAPTER 5



Is this actually the 
teachings of Jesus?



Is this actually the 
teachings of Jesus?

Is the Sermon on the 
Mount meant to be lived 
out in our current culture?



“We need to recognize 
the tension between the 
ideal and reality because 
anyone that says, ‘I live 
out the Sermon on the 
Mount completely’ has 
never read it.”
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MATTHEW 5:1-12
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MATTHEW 5:1-12
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MATTHEW 5:1-12
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MATTHEW 5:1-12
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MATTHEW 5:1-12
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MATTHEW 5:1-12
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MATTHEW 5:1-12





BLESSED





ALL EIGHT QUALITIES ARE
TO BE FOUND IN ALL FOLLOWERS.



MATTHEW 5:3



POOR



REVELATION 3:17



MATTHEW 5:4



MATTHEW 5:5



“Meekness is a true view 
of oneself, expressing 
itself in attitude and 
conduct to others.”



MATTHEW 5:6



MATTHEW 5:7



THERE IS NO COMPASSION
IF THERE IS NO ACTION.



MATTHEW 5:8



MATTHEW 5:9a



MATTHEW 5:9



MATTHEW 5:10



MATTHEW 5:12



As followers of Jesus, 
sometimes we are 

persecuted for looking 
and acting like Jesus…

 

sometimes we are 
persecuted for claiming to 
follow Jesus and looking 

nothing like Him.
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